Christmas Lunch at Burnett

One of the ways our church is building a strong bond with
Burnett Pre-K & K is to show our support and appreciation
to their entire staff of about 80 people for all they do,
providing a lunch meal before Christmas break. This year
we are planning this event for Friday, December 8

from 10:30 to 2:00 (arrive at 10:00 am to set up). The Missions Committee is providing
the entrée, salad, and bread. We need your help to do something we Methodists are
famous for and that’'s making yummy desserts. As with any mission, all are invited to
join us in serving the meal and to get some quality time for fellowship with Burnet’s staff.

Annual Winter Coat & Cold Weather Gear Drive

It's already November in Texas and Mother Nature has already been dropping little hints
that winter is just around the corner. We are looking for donations of new coats,
stocking caps, gloves, ear muffles & scarfs etc. in sizes appropriate for Pre-k and K
which will benefit our little ones in Burnett. Any donated items for older children will go
to the Share Center. TISD now boasts more than 4300 students with a shocking 80%
coming from lower-income families that will benefit from our generosity. Donations can
be delivered to the church office.




